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30 October 2017 

 

Resignation of Director 

 

Soon Mining Limited (Company) announces that Mr Garry Edwards has resigned from the Board of 

Directors effective on 27 October 2017.  The Board of Directors thanks Mr Edwards for his 

contribution to the Company during his time as a director and wishes him all the best for his future 

endeavours. 

  

Jeremiah Thum 

Company Secretary 

 

 


